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December 20, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about Georgia. President-elect Biden received millions

more votes than you but only a few thousand more in Georgia and with the

two Senate runoffs there continuing for the next two weeks voting remains

in the news. While your tantrum about cheating, rigging and fraud is no

doubt damaging faith in government and tempting incoming prosecutors

to file treason charges it is also lining your pockets as possibly your third

major windfall after your inheritance and television success the better to

fight the aforementioned charges. Another side effect is to remind Georgia

Republicans of the futility of voting.

Please assure me that you will continue to discourage Georgia voters.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our Democratic ideals.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


